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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on the Bridger-Teton Forest Plan revision. As a close

neighbor and very regular user I recognize the need for updates to this guiding document. There are several

areas that are especially important to me, including the following: 

 

*Ungulate Migrations: The Assessment does not include a full inventory of big game migration data, including for

the important Wyoming Range mule deer herd. Although it includes the three state-recognized migration

corridors that overlap the Forest, it fails to recognize all the peer-reviewed research for elk, mule deer,

pronghorn, and moose migrations. The Forest should include all big game migration data in the Final

Assessment, including all the migration data published by USGS.

 

*Recreation: Recreation on the Bridger-Teton has increased dramatically since 1990. The Forest should include

all relevant data and information on recreational use, to ensure that a new forest plan appropriately mitigates

wildlife conflicts and ensures sustainable recreation management.

 

*Potential Species of Conservation Concern: The common loon, Yellowstone cutthroat trout, and Bonneville

cutthroat trout should be included on the list of potential species of conservation concern, given their unique

populations and ongoing threats to their persistence. 

 

Thank you for your diligence in creating a plan that addresses the concerns of our communities.

 


